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Small businesses bring life and prosperity to our communities, and PG&E is proud 
to work with them as suppliers in helping us serve our customers. 

As we build California’s energy future, we will continue our efforts to ensure that 
small and diverse businesses have an equitable opportunity to compete for PG&E’s 
business. This is part of our Triple Bottom Line commitment—to serve People, the 
Planet, and California’s Prosperity in all that we do. 

Our efforts to support small business suppliers include but are not limited to: 

 Participating in small business outreach events to identify vendors for 
contract and procurement opportunities. 

 Ensuring policies and procedures include small business language and 
promote small business utilization. 

 Encouraging prime contractors to consider small businesses as 
subcontractors for PG&E projects. 

In providing opportunities to small and diverse suppliers, we’re able to help these 
businesses grow and thrive—contributing to the vibrancy of our local economies. 
In turn, these businesses are part of the fabric of PG&E’s work to fulfill our 
Purpose: Delivering for our hometowns, serving our planet, and leading with love. 
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